
June 9, 2021 

Ms. Jessica Rosenworcel 
Acting Chairwoman 
Federal Communication Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C., 20554 

Dear Acting Chairwoman Rosenworcel: 

We write to express our support for Lund’s application to the Federal Communications 
Commission for reimbursement through the COVID-19 Telehealth Program. The associated 
application number is GRA0012560 and the OMB Control Number is 3060-1271. We are 
pleased to bring this proposal to your attention. 

Lund offers extensive wraparound services for women and children in Burlington, Vermont and 
across the state, helping children thrive by empowering families to break cycles of poverty, 
addiction and abuse. With a proven record of successful program delivery in adoption, treatment, 
and family services, Lund serves as an integral partner in Vermont’s prevention system.  

The requested funding will support Lund’s new electronic health record (EHR) platform. This 
platform has allowed programs to streamline patient services with partner organizations, 
reducing wait times and expanding the integration of medical and mental health services. This 
funding will also enable access to EHR data for Lund’s field-based clinicians across the state. 
Additionally, funding will support an upgrade to Lund’s internet connectivity, improving 
connections for clients and providers. These investments are critical in helping clients remain 
engaged with Lund’s programs so they can maintain their recovery, custody of their children, 
and independence. 

Thank you for your consideration of Lund’s application. If we can provide additional evidence of 
our support, please do not hesitate to contact our offices. 

Sincerely, 

PATRICK LEAHY          BERNARD SANDERS  PETER WELCH     
United States Senator       United States Senator   United States Congressman 

Congress of the United States 
Washington, DC 20510 
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